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Friday 26 May 1pm 
TAILEM BEND TOWN HALL 

Tickets available through 
 Tailem Bend Community Centre 

tbcc.org.au or 08 8572 3513 
 

Presented by State Theatre Company & Yirra Yaakin Theatre Company 

By Elena Carapetis and Alexis West 
Two young women meet face to face for the first time across the bed of a dying man. Strangers to each 
other but bonded by blood and grief. Sisters. They break the cold silence of the hospital room to start a 
difficult conversation. About the past and secrets. About the women who were their mothers. And about 
why this man, their father, abandoned one family to make another. When the past is dying and can’t say 
sorry, how do you move on? 

Sista Girl is an exploration of the relationship between Aboriginal and non-Aboriginal Australians, via the 
story of two women who share a white father. Co-written by Elena Carapetis (Gorgon) and Alexis West 
(Echoes …. of Knowing Home) especially for the brilliant Natasha Wanganeen (Rabbit Proof Fence, The 
Shadow King) and Nadia Rossi, the play will speak directly to audiences about questions of identity, grief 
and the complex nature of family. 

 

The tickets are $26 for adults, $23 for groups of 6 or more and $15 for under 17s.   

School discounts available by contacting Kimberley Martin on (08) 8415 5314  

SISTA GIRL 









  Staff 

  Coordinator:  Tammy Shepherd  Monday  - Friday  

  CHSP Officer:  Deb Taylor   Tues, Wed, Friday 

  C4C Officer:  Denise McLoughlin  Tuesday - Friday 

  Finance Officer: Chris Hartmann  Thursday 

 

2016/17 Board of Management: 

Chairperson:  Jack Hunt  

Vice Chairperson:  Lorraine Cresp  

Treasurer:  Trevor Gordon 

Secretary:  Rhonda Shillabeer 

Committee:        Bev Moyes, Donna Middleton, Rosemary  

                     Symonds, Margo Wood, Linda McDougall  

Coming up next at Tailem Bend Community Centre 

Commonwealth 

Home Support 

Programme (CHSP) 

BOAT Licence  Course  

Do you want to get your boat   

licence?  

Next Course is in June 2017  

Please call TBCC to register your 

details. Call 8572 3513.  The cost 

is $30 per person. Bookings are 

essential and it fills up fast. We 

are not planning any courses  

later this year so please secure 

your licence NOW in time for next 

summer.  

Our Goldie's Lunches  

Mt Pleasant Market 8am—12pm 

Saturday 6 May Cost $20.00 

June 23 at TBCC with guest 

speaker Kate Phillip’s from 

TEND. Speaker starts at 11.30am  

Matilda the Musical  

Wednesday 12 July 2017  

Bus, Lunch, Musical $100pp 

The bus is fully booked payment 

required by Wednesday 14 

June 2017 to secure your    

tickets. If we do not receive    

payment by this date tickets will 

be offered to waiting list.  

Grow Free  

We would like to set up a grow 

free cart in the community       

garden. The cart is for community 

member to donate and share   

surplus produce. We can create a 

Facebook page for all members 

of the community to access and 

share knowledge and information. 

If you would be interested in    

getting involved please call in to 

see staff or call 8572 3513  

 

Membership  

TBCC annual membership is due 

in June 2017. The cost is $5.50 

which entitles you to discounted 

printing and copying, newsletters, 

invitations, voting at the AGM and 

more. Please call in to see our 

friendly staff and volunteers and 

update your details.  

May General Meeting  

Wednesday 3 May at 1pm please 

join us for the TBCC general 

Board meeting. Afternoon tea is 

provided so you can come along 

to hear what’s planned and offer 

suggestions for TBCC future   

direction.  

Parenting Programs 

Funded by the Department for 

Social Services and facilitated by 

ac.care Communities for Children 

Murraylands. TBCC staff Tammy, 

Denise and Christine deliver a 

number of evidence based      

parenting programs such as    

Parent Child Mother Goose,   

Tuning into Kids and Seasons for 

Growth. If you would like to     

discuss these programs please 

call Denise on 8572 3513 or 

email c4c@tbcc.org.au  


